
Roborough Inner Wheel News-

 

Hello lovely ladies.   A little later than usual for which I apologise.  A very mixed 

month  of highs and lows, sorrow and laughter. All part of life’s rich tapestry. It 

is lovely to have seen the primroses, Devon violets and now the bluebells. Not 

quite so fond of the wild garlics rich aroma. There were outings to Bodmin IW to 

celebrate their 70th Anniversary, the Fashion Show and an extremely interest-

ing talk by Mel Hands. We have visited our Beryl, Jan and Patricia. Inner Wheel 

doing what it does best, supporting each other. 

A Good day at 

Bodmin. Fabu-

lous food. Very 

good company. 

Plenty of fun 

and wonderful 

entertainment 

May Birthdays 

We have two birthday ladies this 

month. Vicki will have hers on the 

4th and Elizabeth Chatwin cele-

brates becoming an Octogenarian 

on the 24th. Happy Birthday X 



 

Fiona and her team did a marvellous  show with fab-

ulous clothes. Helping to raise a wonderful amount of 

money for the NSCPKU. Thank you to YGC too. 

The lady  

who won 

the star 

prize was 

delighted. 

Intended 

for her lat-

est grand 

daughter. 

 
Mel Hands    

a volunteer 

First Re-

sponder. 

What a won-

der she is. 

Very good 

talk. Thank 

you Mel 

Some fabulous raffle prizes 

were won by delighted la-

dies. 


